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Friday 15th March 2023 

Dear parents/carers, 

The children have thoroughly enjoyed their viewing of Anne Frank this week, in preparation for our writing unit to 

begin next week! We had great discussions regarding Anne’s experiences and the children were really able to step into 

her shoes and see life through her eyes during World War Two-we can’t wait to see their diary entries over the next 

two weeks!  

Easter Egg Competition 

The Easter holiday is fast approaching and it would not be the same without our annual Easter Egg design competition! 

This year, this will be held on Thursday 28th March. Please can we ask children to bring their amazing creation to the 

hall where there will be tables set up, please ask your child to place theirs on their year group table ensuring it is clearly 

marked with their name and class. This is a great opportunity to be creative but using the humble egg at the heart of 

their design. 

Our School Council will be judging the competition and winners will be announced. 

HSBC Workshops – Wednesday 27th March 
 
We have been offered the opportunity of some fantastic workshops for our Year 6 children-all round money. We 
thought this would be an excellent opportunity and a great way to learn about its importance, particularly before 
heading off to secondary school! These will take place on Wednesday 27th March. 
 
This week, we’d like to congratulate the following children who received Golden Leaves: 

Wrens 

James-Dean-For excellent participation in French with Madame Fuentes. 

Harry-For consistently living by our school values and showing respect to those around him. 

Jays 

Oliver-For great contribution in science; explaining blood flow in the heart. 

Isabel-For great focus when writing an explanation text about deforestation. 

Robert-For demonstrating good understanding in mathematics whilst looking at fractions, decimals and percentages. 

Kestrels 

Maisie-For fantastic work in Math's this week learning about fractions, decimals and percentages. 

Jessica-For producing a well put together and presented explanation text on why volcanoes erupt! 

Layla-For always living by our school values, showing wonderful manners to everyone and striving to be the best you 

can be. 

 

Finally, if you ever have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to catch us on the playground at the end of 

the day. However, we know that lots of Year 6 children walk out to meet an adult, so alternatively you can email us 

(no matter how small a question or problem may be!) on the addresses below: 



 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Miss Bennett (Wrens class): hbennett@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  

Mrs Reed (Jays class): kreed@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Miss Sands (Kestrels class): gsands@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 

Best wishes, 

Miss Bennett, Mrs Reed and Miss Sands 
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